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Post Script

Continuity in change

President Roy was fond of reminding departing missionaries that many generations of young people and senior couples have served missions for the Lord since the time when he was a young missionary in his native Scotland, and, as one group completes their mission, they pass the torch on to the next generation and the mission becomes their watch, whilst for those who are returning home, this is the time for school, for work, for marriage and raising a family and for new areas of service, including leadership in the Lord’s Church.  Thus missionary work goes on and on from generation to generation.

Well, now he and Sister Roy have completed their mission and returned home, where their many talents are sure to be used in new responsibilities in the Church, and the torch has been passed to President and Sister Randall, whose watch, along with each of us who remain, this mission now is.  

The leaders have changed, but the task remains the same and the work continues unaltered.  We are still in the business of proclaiming Christ’s gospel and inviting all to come unto Him.  The Spirit is still our guide and companion, and obedience to the commandments and a love for the Lord and our fellow men are still the foundation of all we do.

President and Sister Randall are not a carbon copy of the Roys. They will do things differently and they will be themselves, which is just as it should be.  However, as were the Roys in their time, President and Sister Randall are called of the Lord to preside in this mission at this time. They have the same task, the same guide and the same foundation, and they are here for the same reason as the Roys – because they have a testimony of the Living Christ and, like each of us, they have accepted His call to serve Him here for a season.  

We give them all our love and support, and bid them, as the Irish would say, ‘Caed mille failte’ – a hundred thousand welcomes!            










